
Child Injury Action Group 
Quarterly Meeting Minutes 

February 2, 2018 
 
 
 

Topic Discussion Notes/Outcome/Assignments 

Welcome, Introductions, Sign In, Updates 
& Announcements 

Amanda welcomed 36 members in person and 2 on 
the phone 

 

Child Maltreatment Strategic Plan Review  Nichole provided an update on the activities in 2017 
and plans for 2018.  The Committee will be having 
calls in March, April, June, September, October & 
December.  The final plan will be distributed prior to 
the May meeting. 

 

Occupant Protection – Passenger Safety 
Strategic Plan Review 
 

Emily provided an update on the activities in 2017 
and plans for 2018.  The Committee will be having 
calls in March, April, June, September, October & 
December.  The final plan will be distributed prior to 
the May meeting. 

 

Occupant Protection – Teen Driving 
Strategic Plan Review 
 
 

Kellie provided an update on the activities in 2017 
and plans for 2018.  The committee will be having 
calls in April, June, August, October & December.  The 
final plan will be distributed prior to the May 
Meeting. 

 

Safe Sleep Strategic Plan Review  
 

Shari and Jessica provided an update on the activities 
in 2017 and plans for 2018.  They now have an action 
plan and a strategic plan.  The committee will be 
having calls in March, July, October & December.  The 
final plans will be distributed prior to the May 
Meeting. 

 

TBI – Safe Active Transportation Strategic Heather, Amanda & Tiffany provided updates on the  



Plan Review  2017 activities and the 2018 plans.  The committee 
will have calls in March, April, June, and December.  
The final plans will be distributed prior to the May 
meeting. 

TBI – Sports & Recreation Strategic Plan 
Review   
 

Heather, Amanda & Tiffany provided updates on the 
2017 activities and the 2018 plans.  The committee 
will have calls in March, April, June, and December.  
The final plans will be distributed prior to the May 
meeting. 

 

Announcements/Updates/Adjourn to 
committee meetings 

 Minutes respectfully 
submitted by Amanda Kelly.   

 


